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●	The	Navy	and	NASA	will	evaluate	the	potential			 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 environmental	impacts	of	proposed	real	estate	agreements		 	
	 	with	the	State	of	Hawaiʻi,	Department	of	Land	and	Natural		 	 	
	 	Resources	for	the	Pacific	Missile	Range	Facility	and	Kōkeʻe			
	 Park	Geophysical	Observatory.

●	The	scoping	meetings	will	also	serve	as	an	opportunity		 	 	 	 	
	 to	obtain	public	input	concerning	potential	effects	to	historic		 	
	 properties	pursuant	to	Section	106	of	the	National	Historic			 	
	 	Preservation	Act	and	Hawaiʻi	Revised	Statutes	Section	
	 6E-42.	
	
●	This	is	the	beginning	of	the	environmental	planning	process.

●	The	Navy	and	NASA	invite	you	to	participate	and	to	provide			
	 your	comments.

●	Your	comments	can	help	the	Navy	and	NASA	evaluate		 	 	 	 	
	 potential	environmental	impacts.

Why We Are Here Tonight

PMRF-KPGO-EIS.com

Why We Are
Here Tonight

You Are 
Here

About PMRF
and KPGO

Project
Map

Environmental
Resources

Conservation
and Community/
Care of the Land

How to Submit  
Comments

Proposed Action 
and

Alternatives

NEPA/HEPA/
Historic 

Preservation and 
Community 
Involvement


